
 
 

 

National Adult Education and Family Literacy Week  

Highlights from Day 1 of 2016 AEFL Week  
September 26 

Hello MAACCE Members, 

 

We hope you are enjoying your celebration of Adult Education and Family 

Literacy Week. We are off to a good start on the 2nd Annual Go Green 

Campaign!  Check out the MAACCE website, Facebook page or the Twitter 

feed (#AEFLWeek, #MAACCEGreen) for photos and updates. Please keep 

sending photos and videos. We will be posting videos and photos to our Flicker 

account at www.MAACCEmd.org as well as to our Facebook and Twitter 

accounts. Here's what happened around the State today: 

 

Special Note:  ABC2 News Interview with MAACCE Advocacy and 

Communications Chair, Dr. Cynthia Campbell, and Adult Learner, Pamela 

Robinson from South Baltimore Learning Center is being rescheduled to air 

on Thursday, Sept 29 around 6:00 p.m. Cynthia and Pamela will still tape the 

segment on Wednesday. We will keep you posted. 

 

This morning our Advocacy and Communications Chair, Dr. Cynthia Campbell 

and Adult Learner from Howard County Library Project Literacy and Howard 

Community College External Diploma Program, Anthony Beachum, 

appeared on Fox 45 at around 9:45 a.m. The interview was shorter than planned 

due to breaking news, but Anthony's passion came through brightly. Thank you 

Anthony! 

 

This afternoon, Dr. Cynthia Campbell; Dr. Ellen Beattie, fellow MAACCE board 

member and Director Program Coordinator, Adult Basic Education at 

Community College of Baltimore County (CCBC); CCBC ESL Instructor Lizzy 
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Greif and an ESL Adult Learner met with Congressman Dutch Ruppersberger at 

the public meeting at North Point Library in Dundalk. See link for photo. Thank 

you, Sonia Socha, advocacy and communications committee member, for 

coordinating this meeting. 

 

Also, this afternoon, Dr. Campbell with Elaine Wilson, Director, and Rosa Pina, 

MIS and ESL Alumna, of Chesapeake College received Governor Hogan's 

Proclamation of this week being Maryland's Adult Education and Family Literacy. 

Thank you, Deputy Chief of Staff, Jeannie Haddaway-Riccio, for presenting the 

proclamation on behalf of the governor, who is in the Mid-East.  Thank you also 

to Kelly Price, her executive assistant for coordinating this presentation. Please 

see link for photo. 

 

South Baltimore Learning Center has a fun schedule for AEFLWeek.  View 

Schedule! 

 

MCAEL is hosting an Adult ESOL Fair as part of Adult Education and Family 

Literacy Week on September 30th from 4pm-7pm at Ana G. Mendez University 

11006 Veirs Mill Rd, Wheaton, MD.  See Flyer! 

 

Thank you Montgomery College for wearing the GoGreen wristbands and 

sending in photos!   

 

We are looking forward to more events and photos from MAACCE members as 

they GO GREEN with their programs and learners. 

Send to MAACCE@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you, 

 

The MAACCE Team 
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